
Food Drive
of Pincourt

Saturday, 
December 2nd 2023

Food donations: 
Door-to-door on Saturday, December 2nd, from 9 a.m.: 
Teams will be on hand to collect non-perishable food items. For a quick 
collection, please leave your bags outside your home.

Drop off: You can bring your donations at the Omni-Centre (375, Cardinal-Léger 
Blvd.), from December 2 to 9, 2023, between 8 a.m. and 9 p.m.

Make a monetary donation:
Tax receipt available: go to www.ndlorette.ca and click on Make a donation, 
choose Fonds de la Guignolée.

Clothing and other items in good condition can be dropped off at any time in 
the blue bins in the Notre-Dame-de-Lorette church parking lot (133, rue Lussier).

Volunteers needed for :
Saturday, December 2: 
Go door-to-door to collect foodstuffs, starting at 9 a.m. Help with sorting in 
the afternoon.
Sunday, December 3 and weeknights, December 4 to 10:
Create and prepare Christmas baskets.
Interested? Contact us: guignoleepincourt@gmail.com


